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Friday 15th September 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

RE:  Year 6 Residential February 2024 

We are delighted to inform you that we have provisionally booked a residential for Year 6 to 

take place on Wednesday 7th – Friday 9th February 2024.  This will be at Barnstondale Activity 

Centre in the Wirral.  Here pupils will be able to take part in a wide range of activities and you 

can find out more here:  

https://www.barnstondale.org/ 

School have managed to secure a bursary which has reduced the cost of the trip, and will also 

subsidise the trip.  As a result, the cost to parents will be £149, which is the same price as last 

academic year.  In order to reserve a place for your child, you must pay a non-refundable deposit 

of £30 by Monday 16th October 2023.  The full balance must be paid no later than Friday 8th 

December 2023. 

We hope you agree that this is an exciting opportunity for all our Year 6 pupils.  If you have any 

concerns about payments, please speak to a member of staff to see how we can support you.  

Pupils who are entitled to Free School Meals may be eligible for additional support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S Hamer 

Headteacher 

http://www.littleheatonce.co.uk/
https://www.barnstondale.org/

